
Thank you for being part of 
#GIVINGTUESDAY at PPL! 
 
We are excited to have you participate in a social conversation 
about what makes Portland Public Library special to you and to our 
community. 
 

 Print out the next page, and add your own thoughts about PPL to your sign. 
 

 Take a selfie with your sign. Or, get together with friends for a group shot! 
 

 On December 2, post your photo to the PPL Facebook page so we can add it to our 
#GIVINGTUESDAY album. Find us at www.facebook.com/portlandpubliclibrary Or, tag us 
when you tweet your #UNselfie. 

 

 If you want to be part of the global #GIVINGTUESDAY conversation, add the 
#GIVINGTUESDAY and #UNselfie tags to your photo, too. 

 
 
Remember, when you tag PPL in your #unselfie, post your photo on our Facebook wall, or otherwise share your photo with us via social 
media, you are giving PPL permission to repost your photo in any of our social media channels. We will not post your photo anywhere else, 
including on our website, without your express permission.  

http://www.facebook.com/portlandpubliclibrary


 


